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Dear HSC Secretariat

Thank you for sharing the results of the survey Please find our answer to the additional question below

Currently the Netherlands is not envisioning to conduct asymptomatic mass testing However a team of Dutch experts will be

requested to advise on the potential benefits of asymptomatic testing for specific population groups Testing will be available to

everyone with COVID related symptoms from the 1st of June symptomatic

Warm regards

Division of Crisis control and communicable diseases

Ministry of Health Welfare and Sport
Directorate of Public Health

Pamassusplein 5 | 2511 VX The Hague
PO BOX Iliaiepl 2500 El The Hague
The Netherlands
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Verzonden dinsdag 26 mei 2020 11 23

Aan 10 2e |@ec europa eu

Onderwerp Survey on tests for COVID 19 additional question

Dear members of the Health Security Committee

Dear colleagues

Following the short survey on tests for COVID 19 that was carried out a few weeks ago we are now circulating the table attached

with answers received for any further feedback comments

We are also adding an additional question raised during a recent HSC meeting

3 What is your country s approach regarding mass testing

We would be very grateful for your answers by tomorrow 14 00 CEST

Thank you in advance for your contributions

Kind regards

HSC Secretariat


